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Member of the Association of College Honor Societies 

November 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Rho Chi Society Lifetime Member: 
 
It has been six months since we marked our milestone of The Rho Chi Society officially 
turning 100 years old on May 19th, with a successful celebration in March 2022.  
 
THANK YOU to those who have donated to The Society! View our new Donor Wall to see 
our supporters, as well as visit our Centennial webpage where you can watch our Centennial 
Celebration Video and video messages from our past presidents! 
 
This is our final call for your support as we wrap up our Centennial Fundraising Campaign. 
To date, we have raised $13,000, which will go towards supporting students! All donations 
are reserved in our Centennial Fund. We are asking for your support of our Society’s mission 
to advance pharmacy through sustained intellectual leadership. In July 2023, the Rho Chi 
Executive Council will hold a strategic planning meeting to determine how best to utilize the 
Centennial funds in support of new research, awards, and scholarships as well as determine 
our goals for the upcoming five years.  
 
Please consider donating to The Rho Chi Society for Giving Tuesday on November 29th or 
for end of year giving. Our donation levels (Patron, Bronze, Silver, Gold, and Platinum) are 
complemented with Rho Chi gifts and Centennial merchandise. The Bronze to Platinum 
levels include online Donor Wall name recognition. We also encourage matching donations 
from your employer or business.  
 
Visit rhochi.org/donate to make your tax-deductible donation online via *PayPal or mail a 
check with the downloadable donation form to the Rho Chi Society National Office. Receipts 
and gifts will be mailed within 90 days. *(PayPal donations incur a 3% processing fee from total amount 
donated.)  
 
Join our social media groups to stay informed and thank you for your consideration!  
 
Sincerely, 
 

     
Lucio R. Volino, Pharm.D   Karen B. Farris, PhD 
Rho Chi Society National President   Executive Vice President 
volinol@pharmacy.rutgers.edu    kfarris@umich.edu 

 
 

LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8845603/   
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/groups/593436424548019/ 

Instagram https://www.instagram.com/rhochisociety/   
Twitter  https://twitter.com/RhoChiSociety   

 
Tag us #rhochiforlife 
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The Rho Chi Society   428 Church Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48109   RhoChiSociety@umich.edu 
 
November 18, 2021 
 
 
Dear Rho Chi Lifetime Member:  
 
We are writing to ask your support for The Rho Chi Society in recognition of our Centennial 
Anniversary in 2022. As you are likely aware, our mission is to advance pharmacy through 
sustained intellectual leadership. The purpose of our Centennial fundraiser is to grow our 
Awards and Scholarships offered by The Rho Chi Society. Our attainment of becoming a 
501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization in 2020 enables us to pursue this new endeavor.  
 
We offer 5 donation levels and the Bronze to Platinum levels include online Donor Wall name 
recognition. We also encourage matching donations from your employer or business. 
 
Visit rhochi.org/donate to view package levels and make your tax-deductible donation online 
via *PayPal. Alternatively, download and complete the PDF donation form and mail a check to 
the Rho Chi Society National Office. Receipts and gifts will be mailed within 90 days. 
*(PayPal donations will incur a 3% processing fee from the total amount donated.) 
 

Levels Donation Amount Recognition Gifts 

Platinum $2500+ Centennial pin and Donor selects gift 

Gold $1000 - $2499 Centennial pin, engraved pen, and embossed journal 

Silver $500 - $999 Centennial pin and engraved pen  

Bronze $100 - $499 Centennial pin and embossed journal 

Patron $25 - $99 Limited Centennial pin 

 
All donations will be reserved in a Centennial Fund, and future allocation will be based on Rho 
Chi’s Investment Strategies to support additional awards and scholarship opportunities. 
 
We thank you for your consideration. Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emmanuelle Schwartzman, Pharm.D. CDE®, BCACP, Aph  Karen B Farris, PhD 
National President       Executive Vice President 
eschwartzman@westernu.edu      kfarris@med.umich.edu  
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